
FLORIDA SCHOOL FINANCE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 
  

  
TO: Finance Officer or Contact Person 
FROM:  Mitsi Corcoran, President 
  
Please list below any person retiring from your school district between January and June 2017 (or 
anyone not previously recognized who has retired), that is a member of the Florida School Finance 
Officers Association.  The organization wishes to recognize them with a plaque for their service 
at the June 2017 conference (June 19 - 23) to be held at the Sanibel Harbor Marriott Resort & Spa, 
17260 Harbour Pointe Drive, Fort Myers, Florida. Please include information about the retiree’s 
work experience so the appropriate introductory and presentation remarks can be stated. Please 
duplicate this form as needed and return all information to Merrill Wimberley at the address below 
on or before June 5, 2017.  Thank you for your assistance in helping us honor our retirees. 
  
Please print or type: 
 
NAME:  
  (which individual goes by) 
 
TITLE:  
  
COUNTY:                                               DATE RETIRED/RETIRING:  
  
YEARS OF SERVICE TO PUBLIC EDUCATION:    
  
WORK EXPERIENCE:   

  

  

  

  

 
FUTURE PLANS:   

  

  

  
HOME ADDRESS:  

  
DO YOU WISH TO CONTINUE RECEIVING CONFERENCE INFORMATION 
PACKETS:  ____ YES        ______ NO 
 
WILL YOU BE ATTENDING THE JUNE CONFERENCE    ____YES  ____NO 

  
            Return to:  
  Merrill Wimberley 
  Phone:  850-487-7142 
  FAX:    850-487-7869 

E-mail:  wimberleym@leonschools.net  


